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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.

WORDWORD
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Eva-Grace Rhodes	 Sam Stanbrook

Sophia Moss	 Arlo Lee

Alfie Thomas Jones	 Theo England

Lacey Lightfoot	 Lily Miranda-Brown

Layla Dwyer	 Oliver (Acorns)

Franklin Savage	 Finn McGahon

Alyssa Davies	 Toby (Acorns)

Franceska Bequiraj	 Oliver parson/George Minshull

Oliver Keating	 Lottie EnglandEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD
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Well done to all of our pupils and staff on another successful and 
enjoyable week of learning. It’s been great to see the children working hard 
independently but also in pairs or as part of a group. As I have walked around school this 
week it has been lovely to see the variety of approaches to tasks, particularly in number. 
From children being spotted outside, using resources found in their natural environment 
to help group and sort, to children being able to confidently talk me through more 
formal learning procedures and even tell me why these skills are so important and how 
we may use them in our day-to-day life. Thank you for sharing all of your wonderful knowledge and 
experiences, I look forward to seeing and hearing more as we move into a new week of learning. 

We have had a focus on maths 
this week across the federation 
from Nursery to Year 6.  We have 
seen wonderful teaching and even 
better learning.   The children have 
been working so hard to secure 
their maths skills both in school 
and in the outside environment.  
We have seen children actively learning 
using natural resources: shells, sticks, 
pinecones, and stones to help them 
to investigate problems and to solve 
equations. Our youngest children were 
even solving addition calculations 
using apparatus and measuring 
using a variety of resources.   In every 
lesson seen, there was a high level of 
engagement from all children.  
As well as the daily maths lessons, 
where the children have been 
addressing mathematical concepts, it 
has been lovely to see the impact Times 

Tables Rockstar 
is having on the 
children from 
year 2 to year 6.  
The children have 
become really 
competitive to try 
and win the cup 

Curriculum Curriculum 
Maths FocusMaths Focus within their age groups.  It was especially exciting to 

hear the buzz around school as the 
children competed against each other 
across the two schools.  This is 
something that we will continue 
to build on. 

Eid 
Mubarak! 

To all of our 
families who 

have celebrated 
this week, we 

hope it has been 
a special and 

enjoyable one.



This week has been Mental Health 
Awareness week, with this year's theme 
celebrating nature and all the positive 
effects of spending time in the outdoors. 
We have completed lots of activities for 
both pupil and staff, including compliment 
sessions, exercise outdoors to music and the 
staff had some yummy treats during their 
team meetings.

Look at our wonderful week of learning!Look at our wonderful week of learning!


